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SEPTEMBER 2020 

 2020 & 2021 New Horizon Emmaus Walk Dates 

October 8-11 Women’s Walk#77        Amanda Garcia, LD, Bruce Slaughter, SD 

February 18-21 Men’s Walk #54  *LD & SD PENDING* 

April 8-11 Women’s Walk #75       Ladeanna Lenning, LD, Jackie Qualls, SD 

July 8-11 Women’s Walk #76       Melanie Gruhlkey, LD, Guy Walker, SD 

August 12-16 Men’s Walk #55  *LD & SD PENDING* 

AMHERST & SUDAN WILL HOST 

 

(If your City is listed above to host, this means these Emmaus 
members will help serve and clean-up at this month’s 
Community meeting.) 

Thank You, De Colores! 

New Horizon Emmaus Community 

Board of Directors 
Class of 2020 Class of 2021 Class of 2022 Clergy 

Bryan 

Morris 

Carrie 

Maxwell 

Bobby 

Morris 

Jackie 

Qualls 

Teresa 

Waters 
Tina Dyck 

Mike 

Hensley 
Guy Walker 

Don Stone James Kelley 
Deborah 

Mahieu 

Nathan 

Harvey 

    

Mary Lu 

Grappe 

Kelly 

Vandygriff 
Amber Drake 

Lee Ann 

Edwards 
 

Community Lay Director – James Kelley 

Community Spiritual Director – Jackie Qualls 

Past Community Lay Director – Jill Lindsey 

Past Community Spiritual Director – Jackie Qualls 

Treasurer - Teresa Waters 

Prayer Vigil 
~for an upcoming Walk, please contact the Prayer Vigil  Coordinator, 

Melody Turner @  
melodynhecprayer@gmail.com 

 

~Thank you, The NHEC Board 

COMMUNITY MEETING 
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 17TH 

  
6:15 pm- @ the ARC Dining Room to start- 

BYOB (bring your own bag) dinner 
 (not Potluck) 

Drinks provided 
NO CHILDCARE 

7:15 PM- WORSHIP/GATHERING 
@FUMC AMHERST 

 
Board meets 5:30pm 

 
GUESTS ARE WELCOME 

*ONE CALL* 

We have been trying for years to figure out how 

to get our current active members names on 

our One Call list for announcements. Thanks to 

the fact our community has grown so much we 

have reached the maximum number of calls 

that can be made with the service we have 

now.  In fact, many of you who have joined us 

the past couple years have never even received 

a call. 

To update our list, we have decided to totally 

flush the contact list and start entering with 

most current walks and work backwards.  If you 

have been on the list previously and want to 

continue to receive One Call announcements.  I 

need you to send a quick email to: 

 newhorizonemmaus@yahoo.com 

with name and current phone #.  Please try to 

limit to one per household so that we can make 

room for more people.  If we do not receive 

response you will be taken off the call list to 

make room for others who are trying to get 

added. 

   ~The New Horizon Emmaus Board 

mailto:melodynhecprayer@gmail.com
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New Horizon Emmaus Community 
Amherst Christian Retreat Center 

Box 55, 605 Main Street 
Amherst, TX 79312 

Ricky Kuntz, Manager- Phone 806-246-3686 

 
New Horizon Emmaus Community Registrars 

 
       WOMEN                MEN 

Kim Hatla   Bruce Slaughter 
723 Maple   113 Parkwood Lane 
Dimmitt, TX 79109                    Levelland, TX 79336                  

kimhatla@gmail.com         iberedradr@hotmail.com        

For information about the team and 

pilgrims for the upcoming walks, 

please visit the New Horizon Emmaus 

Community website at: 

www.newhorizonemmaus.org 

 

 

Prayer Vigil Coordinator: 

 
Melody Turner.  

You may contact her at 806-787-7064, email her@  

melodynhecprayer@gmail.com  

 

 

Newsletter Editor: 
Kimberly Brantley 

You may contact her @ 806-523-0444, email her @ 

BerlyB64@gmail.com 

A NOTE FROM THE COMMUNITY 

SPRITUAL DIRECTOR 

Hello Community, 

The August Men’s Walk was an amazing success! 

Our Father moved so powerfully and brought 

freedom from bondage, hope from despair, and 

clear direction from wandering. It is so fun to 

ride in His “shirt pocket!” Jason Sisson, Bruce 

Slaughter, and the team moved forward with this 

Walk, in great faith and courage.  God has 

blessed their faith and courage by allowing them 

to stand on Holy Ground and watch The Holy 

Spirit change lives!  

The October Women’s team has made the same 

commitment and will be crossing that finish line 

in just a few weeks. Be praying for them. Only 

God can do the things we have seen. Only God. 

Praise Him! Glorify Him! He alone is worthy!! 

    

   ~De Colores, Jackie Qualls 

FIND OUR COMMUNITY ON INSTAGRAM! 

@NEWHORIZON EMMAUS 

A NOTE FROM THE COMMUNITY LAY 

DIRECTOR 

 

Blessings all, 
 

 I was so excited to see Men’s Walk #53 
completed and according to all the reports, it 
was a great weekend.  I believe this was an 
important step in getting back to what this 
Community does best.  Let the Fathers love be 
shown as it flows through our community.   
 
 It was awesome to see New Horizon 
Community come out and support the activities 
of the weekend.  If you were unable to attend, 
you really missed a blessing. 
 
 We now turn our attention to supporting 
Women’s Walk #77, on October 8th.  Please be 
intentional about continuing to lift Amanda, 
and her team up as they continue to press in 
and listen to the Father for what He has 
prepared for that weekend.   
 
 My encouragement for this month is 
Psalm 46:10 “Be still and know that I am God! I 
will be honored by every nation. I will be 
honored throughout the world.” 
 
 It is so hard to be still and be quiet with 
all the commotion of the World right now.  I 
believe that is exactly what the Lord is wishing 
for.  Can you be still and be quiet, listening for 
direction and guidance, allowing Holy Spirit to 
minister and bring quiet and peace to your 
chaos?  Honor God this month with your time 
and be still. 
 
 

    ~De Colores, James K 
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